
Broyles, Randi 

From: Blankenship, Johni 

Sent: 
To: 

Monday, August 16, 2021 9:21 AM 
Broyles, Randi 

Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER >for Assembly members 

From: Milli Martin <millimom37@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 14, 202111:45 AM 
To: Blankenship, Johni <JB1ankenship@kpb.us> 
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>for Assembly members 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or providing 
information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the content is safe and 
were expecting the communication . 

Dear Assembly President Hibbert and Assemlby members. 

I am writing to encourage your passage of Ordinance 2021-30 in behalf of Faith Lutheran Church of Homer. Due to a 
comedy of errors, we did not file for the exemption of taxes on our Satellite church, Prince of Peace Lutheran Church in 
Seldovia.in a timely fashion . I am most grateful to mayor Pierce for sponsoring this Ordinance. Faith 
Lutheran has been providing services to Seldovia for several years, and therefore the former owners of the building 
gifted it to our church last year. Since both entities are of the same faith, the need to reapply for the exemption slipped 
by us. 

Thank you 

Sincerely, 

Milli Martin 
Finance Director for Faith Lutheran Church 
1000 Soundview Ave 
Homer, Alaska 99603 
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